
Ryan Stuart 

381 N. 100 W. 

Monticello, UT 84535 

(253) 353-4082 

Rstuart0323@gmail.com 

27
th

 of May 2018  

Ms. Pat Smith, Library Director 

San Juan County Library 

  

Dear Ms. Smith,  

I would like to express my interest in filling a vacant board position within the San Juan County 

library board, where I can use my skills and passion to help the board reach its goals and 

objectives.  

Throughout my career I have had intensive experience with inventory management, P&L reports, 

marketing and business growth over several locations in a designated territory.   

I am married and have a three-year-old daughter. I am currently a full-time student at Utah State 

University Eastern Campus and taking the classes at the Monticello learning center location. I 

am currently working towards a major in English with an emphasis on teaching and I have a 

minor in criminal justice. I am one semester away from my associate degree with an 

accumulative GPA of 3.95.  

I have lived in San Juan County since February of 2014 and decided that since I live here and 

love my community, I would like to be more involved in the community. I have always had a 

genuine interest in politics and positions that can have an actual influence on the community.   

I am very goal oriented and committed to my passions. I work very well with others in a group 

setting and enjoy learning from others. I have a logical point of view with a very proactive 

personality.   

I think I will be a great addition as a member of the board for the San Juan County Library and 

look forward to taking and working with the board.  

Sincerely, 

Ryan Stuart 
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